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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:07 PM
To: 'no1loader'
Subject: RE: FPL rate  hike

Good morning Ms. Yurgil, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: no1loader [mailto:no1loader@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate hike 
 
Docket# 160021- E1 
 
We cannot afford higher electric rates. Why don't you start investing in solar energy, or wind energy. The 
seniors living in florida can barely pay their bills now.  
     Donna Yurgil  13414 Java Ave, Pt. Charlotte  Florida 33953 
Sent via the Samsung GALAXY S® 5, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 
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